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Dear MCA member, 

We invite papers or extended abstracts for presentaƟon at the online MCA workshop on the 16th of February 
2024, facilitated by the University of Birmingham. The format of the MCA workshop includes research 
presentaƟons with discussant feedback. 

For submissions, please send your draŌ paper/extended abstract to Dr Melina Manochin (MCA Honorary 
Secretary): m.manochin@bham.ac.uk by 1st of February 2024.  Also, please let us know if you wish to register 
as a parƟcipant only or as a discussant only at least 10 days before the event.  

As this a FREE event and it will take place online – the program and login informaƟon will be forwarded to all 
parƟcipants in early February 2024. 

 

MCA Membership Scheme 

AƩendance at conferences and workshops is open to all, but we do have a membership/donaƟon scheme. This 
will ensure that you are on the lists and receive details of the workshops. It also allows you to present at any of 
our events. It also supports our seedcorn research-funding scheme for junior researchers. 

Please support the MCA by joining – our annual membership is a recommended donaƟon of just £10! (payable 
in other currencies – see How to Join hƩps://www.managementcontrolassociaƟon.ac.uk/how-to-join/) 

The funds help to pay the costs of the four workshop meeƟngs, website and professional fees, and the out-of-
pocket expenses of the organising Council. OŌen the host insƟtuƟon is kind enough to sponsor the lunch and 
accommodaƟon for us. 

 

Kind regards, 

MCA Workshop organising commiƩee 

 

 

 

 

 

 


